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Comments: I would like to say as a born and raised Montanan I full support this project. I think it will be a great

project that will benefit not only the people in the bitterroot but also the wildlife and timber of our mountains.It kills

me to see our forests burn and be destroyed due to fire when we could be wisely using the natural resources for

good, one example to generate jobs and boost our local growing community. Which would also properly manage

the harmful bugs and disease that spreads rapidly through out our forests. For example if you have ever driven

over Skalkaho road to Philipsburg you would see acres of dead trees from beetles or driving down HWY 43

before it burned you would just see acres upon acres of wasted dead trees that beetles killed which is just a fire

waiting to happen( I might add it did happen). As a kid growing up in the bitterroot I remember how beautiful our

mountains were and now they are so scalded from fire they look terrible which sucks for people that live here and

also for people visiting, people want to see beautiful timbered mountains not burned bald mountains.


